Dear VValued Members,

We hope this message finds you in great health and spirits. As we continue to prioritize the
safety and well-being of our members and staff, we would like to update you on our
precautionary measures in response to the ongoing health concerns.

Updated Precautionary Measures:

Enhanced cleaning and disinfecting protocols for all equipment and facilities.
Mandatory masks for all members and staff while indoors.

Social distancing measures in place, including limited capacity in group classes.
Regular health screenings for staff and optional screenings for members.
Sanitizing stations available throughout the facility.

We appreciate your cooperation and understanding as we navigate these challenging times
together. Your health is our top priority, and we are committed to providing a safe environment
for all.

If you have any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to reach out.

Thank you for your continued support.

Sincerely,

The Management Team

[Fitness Center Name]

[Contact Information]



